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EU statement on the Presidential Elections in Afghanistan 

The EU would like to welcome the holding of the second round of presidential 

elections on 14 June 2014. These elections marked a crucial development on 

Afghanistan’s path towards consolidating democracy and provided another 

opportunity for the Afghan people to decide on their own future. 

Afghan voters have shown a remarkable determination by taking part in large 

numbers, including significant number of women, despite high security 

challenges. In this context, we strongly condemn all violent incidents perpetrated 

against the election process.  

We commend the Independent Election Commission for the improvements made 

throughout the electoral process and encourage the IEC, when releasing the final 

results, to be transparent in its tallying procedures. We urge the Independent 

Electoral Complaints Commission to investigate seriously all the complaints filed. 

We also call on both candidates to refrain from interfering in the electoral 

process. 

We highly appreciate the work done by both the EU Election Assessment Team 

and the OSCE Election Support Mission. We call on the Afghan authorities to 

make good use of their combined recommendations, to further improve the 

electoral process in Afghanistan.  
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